
 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

PFA CANADA REPORT 
-Dr. Sam Sgro is the new section chair for Quebec. 
Thank-you Sam for assuming the position! 
-Congratulations go to all Canadian sections. Each 
one won the model section award. (The sections are, 
the Maritimes, Quebec, Ontario, western provinces and 
British Columbia). 
-PFA Canada presented a $5000 cheque to the PFA 
foundation. 
-We all want to thank Dr. Tom Breneman for doing an 
awesome job as our trustee. Those are mighty big 
shoes to attempt to fill. 
-At the PFA Foundation board meeting in San Antonio, 
it was agreed to continue funding scholarships for 
each of our ten dental schools. 
-We have two induction ceremonies planned for this 
year. The main one will be in St. John's, 
Newfoundland, in association with the Canadian Dental 
Association annual meeting. It is scheduled for 
August 28, 2015 and Dr. Alf Dean will be running that 
show. 
-The other one will be in Montreal, Quebec, in 
conjunction with “les Journees Dentaire International 
du Quebec” on May 24, 2015. Dr. Sam Sgro will be 
directing from the helm. 
 
Respectfully submitted   
 

Jerry L. Dushkin B.Sc., D.D.S., 

jerrydushkin@gmail.com 

Canadian Trustee Region 6 
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